Dear Grade 3 Dancers and Carers,

We are very much looking forward to performing at the Laburnum Music Gala Night, Thursday the 23^{rd} of October.

As part of our costume students need to bring a yellow t-shirt/top, we have recommended the LPS top AND black pants/leggings. Those students who are NOT in choir also need to bring a black top for the massed item. If possible, students will need to bring these to school on MONDAY for our dress rehearsal.

The Dance Group will be performing twice; first will be the Grade 3 Dance Group item and once again at the end of the night for the massed item.

Thanks!

Miss Zapantis